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Product Update: 26800B-578 N-Type Focus Mount 

 

We are pleased to announce an update to our 26800B-578 focus mount. This product, 

which previously featured a 32mm opening, has been redesigned with a 25mm opening to 

better accommodate our 25mm post stands. Despite this enhancement, we are 

maintaining the current price point to ensure you receive the best value for your 

investment. 

https://397860.customer.netsuite.com/app/crm/marketing/campaignlistener.nl?c=397860&__lstr=__cl&__r=530600&eou=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYXZlbnRvb2xzLmNvbQ**&__h=AAFdikaI_hMO8ntbCL22zer6YBg6ipSyqXAO8Pw9spYY4k_wd2U&_od=aHR0cHM6Ly8zOTc4NjAuZXh0Zm9ybXMubmV0c3VpdGUuY29t


 

We have updated all marketing materials to reflect this change and streamline your sales 

process. This update eliminates the need to stock the 26800B-571 Heavy Duty Post Stand 

with a 32mm Diameter Post, as all microscope systems will now include the 26800B-570 

stand, enhancing compatibility and convenience at no extra cost. 

  

We appreciate your continued partnership and support as we strive to deliver products 

that meet your needs and exceed expectations. Should you have any questions or require 

further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

  

 

 

Regards, 

The Aven Team 

  



 

  

 

 

    

 
 


